MS GILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE June 7th,
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 1 9 3 0.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - MeGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Enclosed is a letter from Marsh,

which I received in London, and %o which I replied

briefly while there. It is just for your files.

Faithfully yours,




